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FPDR Has Moved! 
 
On July 25, 2022, FPDR moved its physical office! Not to worry though – we made it easy on 
everyone by simply relocating to a different space in the same building. We remain in Harrison 
Square at 1800 SW First Avenue, but we have moved from our former fourth floor office to 
Suite 250 on the second floor.  
 
Our old address: 

Portland Fire and Police Disability and Retirement 
Harrison Square 
1800 SW First Avenue 
Suite 450 
Portland, OR 97201 

 
Our new address: 

Portland Fire and Police Disability and Retirement 
Harrison Square 
1800 SW First Avenue 
Suite 250 
Portland, OR 97201 

 
Nothing has changed: same phone numbers, same fax, same email, same great customer 
service! Members will still have access to the free 15-minute parking space at the First Avenue 
entrance, as well as paid parking in the building garage for longer visits and nearby connections 
to the MAX, buses, and Portland Streetcar. 
 
Please update our information in your records and contact us anytime. 
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